
Modification to the Lane Cove West Data Centre [SBD-9741-Mod-2] 

Thank you for informing me of the proposed changes to the above development 

My interest and concern with this development has always been with its and environmental and 

visual impact on the on the adjoining environmentally sensitive bushland reserve and the visual 

impact from the bushwalk along the river through that reserve. This reserve, Ventemans Reach, is 

one of the loveliest and most appreciated in Lane Cove .It also has an extensive salt marsh area close 

to the development site. There have already been two sediment spills into the reserve. Though 

these were cleaned up they should not have happened in the first place.  

I am concerned and alarmed that modifications to the Data Centre are already being sought so soon 

after the DA was granted. 

It does seem that both the” extent of the fire trail ”and the ” extension  of the plant platforms” are 

both an expansion of the development footprint and would violate the environmental buffer zone. 

This should not be allowed. 

How many more expansions will they be asking for as the project proceeds and becomes 

established? All too often we see developers pushing to exceed the imposed limits of the site rather 

than accepting them and working within them. 

I hope you will not allow these further environmental impacts to occur with this development. 

Yours sincerely 

Norma Stuart 

 

 




